
June Board Highlights 

Dear TCA Family and Friends, 
 
TCA’s Board of Directors would like to share some highlights from our June 1st Board meeting: 
 
Education Alliance of Colorado (EAC) 
Board Members Teri Goin and Rob Moulton shared how the EAC has been such an exciting parent 
advocacy group launch. They have had three successes during this legislative session which 
included defeating a security resource officer decriminalization bill, meeting monthly with the El 
Paso County Health Department and defeating an anti-charter bill that would presume decisions 
made by Districts were right by default. There were 1500 advocates who sent over 38K emails to 
legislators, senators, and congressmen, voicing opposition for the anti-charter bill (HB-1295). If 
interested in learning more about the EAC, please click here. 
 
Celebrate TCA 
We celebrated the Junior High Paper Airplane contest which was held during the month of May. 
During study hall time, students made airplanes out of 8 ½ x 11 paper to compete in 3 categories: 
distance, time aloft and design. It was great to see the students find joy in learning in a fun activity to 
end the school year. 
 
Adopt-a-School Program 
In an effort to be as connected as possible with the TCA community – and to build an appreciation 
for the variety of events, programs, and accomplishments that each of our seven schools provide – 
our Board of Directors will connect with the following schools for the next school year: 
 
College Pathways – James Fradette 
Cottage School – Terence Andre 
Central Elementary – Kinetta Johnson 
East Elementary- Sonya Wittleder 
North Elementary – Mark Mayfield 
Junior High School – Teri Goin 
High School – Tim Hannan 
 
As always, if you have any questions or comments, please email the board 
at talk2tcaboard@gmail.com 
 
Have a terrific summer! 
 
Tim Hannan 
Board Secretary 

TCA Board of Directors 
The Classical Academy exists to assist parents in their mission to develop exemplary citizens, 

equipped with analytical thinking skills, virtuous character, and a passion for learning, all built upon a 

solid foundation of knowledge. 
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